CAN YOU ID US ? TULALIP CASE 20-1427

On 06-23-2020, at approximately 0430 hours, three male subjects broke into the
Tulalip Pharmacy by smashing the glass door with a rock. The suspects stole a
variety of medications and then fled in a dark colored car that was driven by a
fourth accomplice. If you can ideintify any of these individuals please contact
Detective Sergeant Wayne Schakel at (360)-716-5966,
wschakel@tulaliptribalpolice.org or Detective David Sallee at (360)-716-5962,
dsallee@tulaliptribalpolice.org.
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